








French Club will be hosting their annual 

Halloween Party right after school in room 

214! Students are encouraged to dress up 

in costumes for the costume contest. There 

will be sweet treats and you may even 

learn a thing or two about Halloween in 

francophone countries! Everyone is 

welcome!! 



Attention all German 

club members.  There 

will be a German club 

meeting after school 

today in Room 205.


